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From: Mark Taylor ] I Fhe
Sent:  Tuesday, 26 February 2013 12:46 PM
To: Electorai Reform

Subject: Keep compulsory voting

26 February 2013
Dear DJAG,

| strongly support Queensland’s compuisory voting system as the best way of maintaining a vibrant and
healthy democracy.

I also support a multi-member proportional system of voting (as in New Zealand} as the fairest way of giving
all voters a voice in our Parliament.

Best regards,

Mark Taylor

..............

7/01/2014




